Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 4:06 PM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: 2DaRescue special event liquor license

Apologies. For both Rudy and |, this is taking place at a venue we have worked with in the past, and that | inspected last
year. We are fine with the event and | believe Rudy would say his standard comments apply.
We recommend approval. Dave Z

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 3:24 PM

To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: 2DaRescue special event liquor license

I have not received your department recommendation for the 2DaRescue special event liquor license which is on the
next agenda. Please have your recommendation to me no later than 5 p.m. today for it to be included in the packet
material.

Thanks.

Janw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net
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